
From: butch1008 butch1008
To: Jeff Bretag
Cc: Matt Brown
Subject: Re: 127 High St, Wallalong - SCC
Date: Friday, 8 May 2020 11:04:51 AM

Hi Jeff,

With regards to your below email - I consent to Perception Planning Pty Ltd submitting the
attached SCC application for my land, being 127 HIGH St. Wallalong.

Regards John Woods.

------ Original Message ------
From: "Jeff Bretag" <jeff@perceptionplanning.com.au>
To: "John Woods" <butch1008@bigpond.com>
Cc: "Matt Brown" <matt@perceptionplanning.com.au>
Sent: Friday, 8 May, 2020 At 10:03 AM
Subject: 127 High St, Wallalong - SCC

Hi John,

 

When you get a chance, can you please reply to this email by 
stating:

 

‘I consent to Perception Planning Pty Ltd submitting the attached 
SCC Application for my land, being 127 High St, Wallalong’.

 

They have a new process for submitting these. There are a few 
more boxes to tick. Almost there!
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Thanks,

 

Jeff.

 

 

  


